
June 16, 2020 

 

COVID-19 update 

Last week the Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) and the 
Oregon Health Authority released guidelines for resuming in-person higher 
education activities. As of June 14, Clackamas Community College is allowed 
in-person instruction if we can meet the minimum COVID-19 public health 
standards. 

Please know that we are not opening all our buildings and resuming all 
classes in person this summer or even this fall. The college’s Returning to 
Campus Work Group is working on a plan to safely re-open in stages. 

• Oregon Health Authority Guidance for the Conduct of In-Person 
Instructional, Residential, and Research Activities at Oregon Colleges 
and Universities 

It is expected our plan will continue to evolve and change as our state’s 
response to the pandemic changes. We are also working on a “Returning to 
Campus” webpage, which we will keep updated as we progress on our work. 

Stay well and be safe. 

Kind regards, 

Dr. Tim Cook 

President, Clackamas Community College 
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